
We pray for the development of The Commission. 

 

We are replying to AP file No. 3-21292. 

 

The Respondent of AP file No. 3-21292, CEO of Ameritrust Corporation,  

   

 

 

As The Commission know, CEO of Ameritrust Corporation is currently absent. In addition, all 

company-related documents are kept in the . 

 

As a result, Ameritrust Corporation held an extraordinary general meeting on June 7 to elect a new 

CEO and director according to the resolution of the general meeting. We are going to submit an 

8-K report on this soon. 

 

In order for the new CEO to work, that must take over the company-related documents kept by the 

. After receiving this document, we will actively respond to The Commission's 

administrative procedures. 

 

It takes time to understand the overall situation of the company and take over the relevant 

documents.  Accordingly, we urgently request that the implementation of administrative 

procedures for the ATCC be postponed. 

 

 

Jong Sun Kim 

Secretary 

Ameritrust Corporation 
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